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Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news 
and updates from us.  
  
In this edition: 
  

1.    Joint press release on behalf the Gambling Commission, Inspired 
Gaming Group and William Hill Organisation Limited  

2.    Commission briefs London boroughs on tackling illegal gaming 
machines 

3.    Other news 
___________________________________________________________________ 
  
1. Joint press release on behalf the Gambling Commission, Inspired Gaming Group 
and William Hill Organisation Limited 
  
The gaming machine supplier Inspired Gaming Group and William Hill have agreed to make 
a joint ex gratia payment of £300,000 to the Responsible Gambling Trust; to be used at the 
Trust's discretion. 
  
Read more… 
  
2. Commission briefs London boroughs on tackling illegal gaming machines 
  
Cracking down on illegal gambling was top of the agenda at a training event run by the our 
Local Authority Liaison Unit (LALU) at Westminster City Council this month. More than 130 
delegates from local authorities and police forces were shown what to look for when 
checking suspected illegal gaming machines, as well as being provided with updates on the 
latest legislation and guidance on gambling.  
  
Read more... 
  
3. Other news 
  

World Professional Billiards and Snooker Association release statement regarding Stephen 

Lee case. 

  

Select Committee continues to hear evidence as part of pre-legislative scrutiny of the Draft 

Gambling (Licensing & Advertising) Bill. 

  

Consultation on proposals for changes to maximum stake and prize limits for category B, C 

and D gaming Machines open for responses until 9 April 2013 

  

GamCare have appointed a new chief executive. 

  
You can also subscribe to our RSS feed to stay up-to-date with our latest news, 
publications and updates. 
  
  

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-press/news_archive/2013/joint_press_release_on_behalf.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bwilliam%2Bhill%2Bjoint%2BPR
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-press/news_archive/2013/commission_briefs_london_bor-1.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2BLALU%2Btraining%2Bevent
http://www.worldsnooker.com/page/NewsArticles/0,,13165~3075752,00.html?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bstephen%2Blee
http://www.worldsnooker.com/page/NewsArticles/0,,13165~3075752,00.html?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bstephen%2Blee
http://www.parliament.uk/business/committees/committees-a-z/commons-select/culture-media-and-sport-committee/inquiries/parliament-2010/draft-gambling-licensing--advertising-bill/?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bselect
http://www.parliament.uk/business/committees/committees-a-z/commons-select/culture-media-and-sport-committee/inquiries/parliament-2010/draft-gambling-licensing--advertising-bill/?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bselect
http://www.culture.gov.uk/consultations/9656.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bmachines%2Bconsultation
http://www.culture.gov.uk/consultations/9656.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2Bmachines%2Bconsultation
http://www.gamcare.org.uk/news.php/231/gamcare_announces_new_chief_executive?utm_source=EB%2B250213&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B250213%2B-%2BGamCare%2Bnew%2BCEO
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/latest_news/subscribing_to_our_rss_feeds.aspx


THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT 11 MARCH 2013 
  

  If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.  

  If you do not wish to receive future issues, click unsubscribe and send the email 

that is generated.  
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